
Pend Oreille County Parishes 
Pastor: Fr. Victor M. Blazovich                                 

pocopastor@gmail.com                   
(509) 447-4231                                         

Please view our parish website at                          

pocoparishes.org                                      

for weekly Mass schedule, current events, 

parish bulletins and more or email us at 

pocoparishes@gmail.com                        

We are on Facebook!  Search for us 

on Facebook as: pocoparishes September 15, 2019 

St. Anthony                     

PO Box C                            

612 W. First St.               

Newport, WA 99156         

Mass: Sunday, 11 am 

St. Jude                                

PO Box 385                            

111 River Rd. Usk, WA 

99180                                 

Mass: Saturday 4:00pm

Weekday Mass: Tuesday & Friday, 10 am                       

Confessions: 1st. Saturday, 9 - 10 am, Tuesday and                        

 Fridayôs after the  10am Mass                                        

Parish Office: 447-2685,                                                       

 Hrs: Tuesday & Friday, 10:30 am - 2:30 pm                   

 Secretary: Shelley Luiz                                  

For the following individuals, please leave a         

message at 447-2685)                                                                  

Ladies Ministry: Pres. Kathy Busskohl                                         

Bulletin: Jill Zupich                                                   

Choir: Dir., Bev Schloss                                                   

Eucharistic Ministers/Greeters: Jill Zupich                                  

Finance Council: Chair., Ed Zupich                                 

Funeral Arrangements: Nellie Graham                            

Grounds and Bldg Maint: Tom Stephens                                     

Hospitality:  Please sign up downstairs            

Knights of Columbus: GK, Jim Hines                  

Lectors: Christina Wagar                                              

Parish Council: Chair., Christina Wagar                          

Prayer Chain: Gail Davaz                                            

Prepares Program: Shelley Luiz                                                

Religious Education: Sasha Tefft  

Our Lady of Sorrows  

PO Box 39                    

1981 LeClerc Creek Rd. 

Cusick, WA 99119  

Mass: Sunday, 5:30 pm 

(first two Sundays of 

each month) 

Adoration: Thursdays, 3-5 pm                            

Confessions: Saturday, 3:30—4pm before Mass              

Secretary/Maintenance: Gene Stone                                          

Music: Diane Stone                                                                       

Finance Council: Gene Stone, Gene Gosse, & 

Tom Garrett                                                                 

Adoration: Gene Gosse                                       

Lectors: Tom Garrett                             

Contact: Stan Bluff 

Finance Council: Steve Kiss                                        

Religious Ed Coordinator: Erin Kinney 

St. Bernard                   

PO Box 731                   

302 N. 8th. Ave.                

Ione, WA 99139    

Mass: Sunday, 8 am

(2nd. & 4th.) 

Finance Council: John Redinger 

Choir: Erin Kinney 

St. Joseph                            

PO Box 417                        

406 Park St.                      

Metaline Falls, WA 

99153                              

Mass: Sunday, 8 am   

(1st, 3rd & 5th) 

mailto:vblazovich@dioceseofspokane.org


Prayers for the Ill                                              
To better facilitate this list it will be    
completely deleted on October 6th 

unless you contact the office at                  
447-2685 and ask for your loved one to 

remain.   

Izabella Ann 
Gladys Bishop 
Mary Boisen 
Gary Brooks 
Carl Burrell 
Timothy Carr 
Johnnee Curtis  
Gail Davaz  
Don Deerwester 
Tom Fascko 
Matt Finnegan 
Warren Foersch 
Dave Floyd 
Cheryl Henriksen  
Jim Hines 

Gavin Ivie 
Lon Lee 
Neil McBratney 
Isaac McG 
Charles Nelson 
Hannah Rheigans 
Yesenia Sandoval 
Nancy Sanger 
Rich Scredon 
Michele Springsteen 
Christina Tefft 
Roman Vasquez  
Rosie Yepez 
Tony Yepez 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACT            

Gail Davaz  @  509-292-2601              

Nellie Graham  @  509-951-1020 

                 NORTHWEST  EUCHARISTIC  MARIAN  CONFERENCE                                                                                                                               
Please join us for this event to be held on Friday, October 18 starting at 5:00 p.m. and concluding at 7:45 p.m. 
on Saturday, October 19 at St. Anthony Parish in Newport (location: 612 W 1st Street). The weekend will be a 

gathering of local and nationally known speakers and artists with the goal of "re-charging your soul and             
increasing your prayer reflection." For more information on this special event, please contact: Marie by phone 

(425) 327-8753; or mail: 568 Snug Harbor, Sandpoint, ID 83864.Scholarships available.                                                    
NO ONE is turned away due to inability to pay full cost. Donations are welcomed                                              

For more information, please check out our website: pocoparishes.org.  There is a link to the flyer on the 

front page. 

September 
Birthdays               
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   "if you do not see your  birthday 

listed, please let us  know."   

“Hold your eyes on God and 

leave the doing to Him.  That 

is all the doing you have to 

worry about.”  
                 

ñSt. Jeanne de Chantal 

STEWARDSHIP  SUNDAY                                                                                                                
At all the Masses this weekend we are joining with parishes throughout the diocese as we       
observe “Stewardship Sunday”.  At the parish we have spent the last couple of weeks taking 
stock of the time, talent, and treasure God has given to us and then prayerfully considering 
how we are called to respond.  Good stewardship is a way of life. May Stewardship Sunday 

help all of us to be more deeply grateful to God and to respond with gratitude.    

Save the Date! 
Octoberfest celebration with the 

Bishop 
October 7th | 6:00pm-7:30pm 

THE  RECYCLING  OF ALUMINUM  CANS IS BEING  DISCONTINUED !                                                                       
Unless someone offers to take up this worthy ministry that is in place to support our Youth 
Group, we will be discontinuing it.  We’ve also noticed that aluminum paper, food particles, 
cat food cans and non aluminum items are in these bags.  Only beer and pop cans can be           

recycled at the places in Spokane. There are several types of aluminum and the rest has to be 
trashed.  The tabs are a separate kind of aluminum. We do recycle those too. You will also need a 
place to store the cans until such time as you have a full load, usually twice a year when the price 

of aluminum is at it’s highest.  Please contact the office at 509-447-2685. 
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Catholic Parishes of  Pend Oreille County 

 

OUR NEW  CHURCH  DIRECTORY  IS IN  PROCESS!                                                                                   
FOR THOSE  WHO  ARE UNAWARE , ALL  PHOTOS ARE FREE, THE  BOOKLET  MAY COST BUT  THERE  IS 

NO  PACKAGE TO PURCHASE.  ELIZABETH  IS DOING  THIS  AS HER  DONATION .                                                                                                                            
Elizabeth Willyard has graciously offered to head up this very important project. She will be a        vailable for 
pictures after Sunday Mass Sept. 8 (and after daily Masses) in the first classroom   downstairs. Call her at (509) 
998-5399 to make an appointment if those times won’t work for you, or if you have questions. If 

you have a good quality recent photo to submit that will work also.                                                                                                                                                           
Please email it to her at ElizabethWillyardphotography@yahoo.com   Also she is scheduled to 

take a group  photo of Ladies Ministry people on Friday Sept. 13 after daily Mass. So ALL 

We talk about turning away from sin. When do we cross the line between temptation and sin?                                   
                         
The temptations of Jesus, as recorded in the Gospels (Mark 1:12, Luke 4:1, and Matthew 4:1), give us the  
proper direction with regard to sin and temptation. Jesus was tempted three times, but he did not sin. More 
than that, Jesus put his trust in God during the temptations. Jesus’ message is clear: if you feel tempted, call out 
to God! Temptation is a suggestion or impulse to sin, not a sin itself. To experience temptation is natural, not 
sinful. When tempted, remember there is always a choice to sin or not. Temptations become sins only when we 
act on them. The Catechism of the Catholic Church suggests a “silver lining” to temptation: “There is a certain 
usefulness to temptation. No one but God knows what our soul has received from him, not even we ourselves. 
But temptation reveals it in order to teach us to know ourselves, and in this way we discover our evil inclina-
tions” (CCC 2847). If you worry about temptation and sin, why not take part in your parish’s sacrament of         
reconciliation? Like Jesus in the Gospels, you would then be choosing God over evil. You would be asking 
God to strengthen your weakness, especially in the face of temptation. Like the Lord, you can then proclaim: 
“Worship the Lord, your God, and him alone shall you serve” (Luke 4:8).      
        —Sundaybulletin@Liguori.org   
     From Dear Padre: Questions Catholics Ask, © 2003 Liguori Publications 

         Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
        (C) Ex 32:7–11, 13–14; 1 Tm 1:12–17; Lk 15:1–32 

                                                   
Strangely enough and discouragingly often, we find the attitude of the older son from the Prodigal Son parable 
in the Church. The righteous believers who have always belonged can be jealous and look down upon the poor 
sinner who comes later and gets the same reward. Yet, the attitude of all of us toward those who are spiritually, 
morally, or materially needy should be that of the loving father. The sinner comes back in shame, weakness, and 
obvious failure. His very act of returning is a cry for help, support, and understanding. The father offers his 
mercy and compassion without questions, without an interrogation. His shoulder is never too proud, too hard, 
or righteous to be refused as a pillow for the humiliated soul who returns broken, pillaged, and ruined by sin. 
Humanity is noblest when admitting its weakness. Humanity is greatest in its ability to show mercy and lift the 
downtrodden. The father-son relationship is most beautiful when it is being reconciled and restored. We should 
always rejoice at the return of a prodigal child, and we should always honor a forgiving parental heart. “We must 
celebrate and rejoice,” said the father. If we are convinced of this, we now have a charge: Go out and find the 
lost coin and welcome back the lost sheep with humility and joy!                                                                                        
           —Fr. Mark Haydu, LC 
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